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23	September	2015	
	
Subject:	Cypress	Part	Status	Change	on	CY8C201xxx	Products	
	
Dear	Distribution	Partner,		
		
We	would	like	to	inform	you	about	our	intent	to	change	the	part	status	for	our	CY8C201xx	CapSense	Express	
family	of	products.	These	products	leverage	our	first-generation	CapSense	technology.	We	are	now	introducing	
our	 fourth-generation	 CapSense	 technology	 embedded	 in	 our	 PSoC	 4	 S-Series	 device	 family	 that	 is	 sampling	
today.	The	CY8C201xx	CapSense	Express	family	of	products’	part	status	will	be	updated	to	“Not	recommended	
for	new	designs.”		Cypress	recommends	customers	use	our	CapSense	MBR3	solutions	or	PSoC	4-based	solutions	
for	any	new	designs.	These	solutions	deliver	superior	performance	and	capabilities.	
	
We	are	committed	to	support	our	existing	customers	that	use	these	products	today.		This	part	number	status	
change	has	no	 impact	 to	 the	 shipment	and	manufacturing	of	 these	products	 to	 support	existing	designs	and	
design	opportunities.	
	
We	need	your	help	in	communicating	the	part	status	change	to	your	respective	customers.		
	
As	always,	Cypress	remains	fully	committed	to	supporting	your	product	and	application	needs.	

	
Sincerely,		
		
		

	
Vice	President		
MCU	Business	Unit,	Programmable	Systems	Division	


